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27th Dec 2019 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

I am writing to inform you that the proposal project named (University Laboratory for 

encouraging the secondary students) who presented by assistant professor doctor Hussein 

Katai Abdul-Sada to get the grant to Al-Zahraa College of Medicine. 

Our staff in Al-Zahraa College of Medicine – University of Basrah are ready to join the 

project and help in distribution of information to create a new student generation 

concentrate on what they are able to do in their future. 

In addition to my acceptance, I talk to the chancellor of the University of Basrah about the 

project and he agreed to use a certain building to this purpose.  

I strongly recommend the project and will be happy if we got the grant. If you have any 

inquiries, please do not hesitate to contact me directly.  

 
 

Kindest Regards. 
 

 
              Mazin H. AL-Hawaz                                                         
The Dean of AL-Zahraa College of Medicine 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


